
Sir Walter Raleigh Pub report for Parish Council Meeting 
 

Pub continues to be a popular venue for locals and visitors.  Special events are well 
attended, this month the Shanty Men returned to a full house. 
 
Regular events also continue to be well attended and enjoyed by a variety of folks. 
 
Accounts being audited with AGM planned for early July. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


